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The entry deadline for the Blackpool Grand Prix has been extended until Wednesday April 20.

Spaces are still available for the event on May 7 and 8, the penultimate stop on this season’s circuit, which
finishes at Redbridge in June.

Click here to enter the Blackpool Grand Prix

Click here to view the latest Grand Prix standings
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